
 

 

Please Note: 
 

 

The First 5 Ventura County Commission meeting scheduled for  

August 17, 2023 is 

 

Cancelled. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on September 21, 2023 from  

1:00 – 3:00 p.m. at: 

Ventura County Office of Education 

5100 Adolfo Dr. 

Camarillo 

 

 


